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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are so excited to host Father Christmas in our school on Thursday 9th December at our Winter Wonderland 

event! 

In line with social distancing recommendations, and to keep our school community safe, we are allocating 30-minute 

timeslots for families to choose from. Please visit our Event Brite page to book your slot.   

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-edmunds-and-st-thomas-santas-grotto-tickets-218974607947 

Please note:    

EVENTBRITE Just book 1 slot per family – this ticket will get your family into the event for your 30 min slot in the 

Wonderland.  (This allows us to manage how many families will be arriving at the specified time) 

• Then book and pay for your Father Christmas tickets on pay360.  You will need one of these per child. 

Tickets are £4 each. There is no charge for adults 

• Entrance will be at the junior gate, as it was for the Firework event. The gates will be opened every 30 mins 

to let the next group of bookings in 

• Unfortunately, there will be no refreshments available on the evening, and no access to indoor facilities, 

including toilets 

• During the 30-minute slots, there will be a Bottle Tombola, Chocolate Tombola and a few Christmas stalls 

for families to browse around whilst waiting to see Father Christmas 

• We ask that once you have visited the grotto, you please leave the premises via the car park gate 

• We ask all adults attending our Winter Wonderland event to wear face masks, unless they are exempt 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting this event, and following the rules to keep us all safe. 

Christmas wishes,         PFTA 
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